
5th Annual Pitching for Priests 

Softball Game 

Friday, July 6th 

7 pm  

Hosted by Catholic Radio Network 

Come and Support Fr. Joseph Totton 

We will have baseball cards this year! 

Priests from Kansas City - St. Joseph  
VS.  

Priests from the Archdiocese of Kansas City in Kansas 
 

Tailgating will begin at 4:00 pm 
 

Community America Ballpark - T-bones Stadium 
     1800 Village West Pkwy, Kansas City, KS 6611 

 

Tickets:  $12 adult 
$5 child (12 and under) 

Come and watch the priests play! 
 

ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS. 

BEST CHOICE UPC LABELS 

 

 

Please deposit them in the green container on the table in the narthex. 

During the summer please don’t  forget to save your “Best Choice” UPC labels.  

 

Thank you for all your continuing support of the Altar Society. 

Opportunities for Ministers 

Ministry is the way in which the Church continues what Christ began and still intends, namely, the salvation of                

humanity and the transformation of the world. All baptized and confirmed Christians receive a call and gifts 

enabling them to participate in this mission. When lay people carry out Christ’s work as priest, prophet, and 

king in their own proper way through public activity authorized by the Church, we call this lay ministry. Here 

are some of the ways you might be able to answer that call:                

Ushers - Lectors - Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion                                                                                                                              

If you have a calling for any of the above ministries please see :  Fr. Totton and he will arrange for training.                                             

We need your help - thank you for your cooperation. 

ST.  ANN’S PARISH 

Email:  stann001@centurytel.net 

Website:  www.stannplattsburg.org 

Business Manager:  Marge Kinney      

Coordinator of PSR - Roxanne Durando                         

   (816) 724-9478                    

Hall Rental:  Leave a message on the office phone 

 

To Protect our Children: 

Report Abuse 
Ombudsman: Jenifer Valenti – 816.812.2500 

Diocesan Victim Advocate, Kathleen Chastain, 
at 816.392.0011 or  chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

 

Parish Council  

Paul Broderick 

Randy Dalinghaus 

Carole Harris 

Diane Hon 

Marge Kinney 

Julie Moran 

Eric Niemann 

 Claudia Ziegler 

700 W Maple St. 

Plattsburg, MO  64477 

Office Phone: 816-539-2634  

Email:  stann001@centurytel.net 

 

Father Joseph Totton, Administrator 

Phone: 816-294-9841  

Email:  fathertotton@gmail.com 
 

 

This Week’s Mass Times:  

Tuesday  6pm Traditional Latin Mass 

 Wednesday, Thursday & Friday: 8 am 

Saturday:  4:00 pm Sunday:  10 am 

  Confessions:  Saturday 3pm  
 

Adoration:  1st Friday of the month:  8:30 am-12 pm  

Knights of Columbus 

Grand Knight 

Steve Van Horn 

Altar Society 

Loretta Broderick, President 

Pat Clingan, Vice President 

Shirley Schwery, Secretary                   

Lori Broderick, Treasurer 

Legion of Mary 

 Sherry Kutz, President 

Hank Lagerman, Vice President 

Carleen Miller, Secretary 

Eileen Lagerman, Treasurer 

Faith Formation Team 

Teresa Marie Koch--Leader                   

Roxanne Durando                      

Greg Kittelson                                                                                                 

Terry Miller                                        

 

Sunday, June 24, 2018 

The Nativity of  

St. John the Baptist 

mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org


   Ministry  

Schedule 

Mass Intentions 

 

 

Saturday, June 23:   4 pm      People of the Parish    
   

Sunday, June 24:  10 am     + Norman & Blanche  

           Thorson 

 By:  Carrol & Pat Clingan    

Tuesday, June 26:  6 pm Private Intention 
 

Wednesday, June 27:  8 am   + James Maples 

 By:  Z.M.K. Properties, LLC 

Thursday, June 28:  8 am + Rev. Charles F. Jones 

 

Friday, June 29:  8 am + Ashley Parton 

 By:  Vince & Joan Seiler 

Saturday, June 30:   4 pm      People of the Parish    
   

Sunday, July 1:  10 am     + Mark Schwery 

 By:  Terry & Colleen Miller   

Saturday, June 23: 4 pm 

Ushers:        Open 

Lectors:       Bill Luckenotte & Clare Pelzel 

EMHC:         Della Mallen & Judy McKowen           

                                                                                                                                                                 

Sunday, June 24: 10 am  

Ushers:      Herman Gillotte & JC Roberts  

Lectors:    Karen Trotter & Paul Broderick  

EMHC:      Pat Clingan & Mary Ann Garton  
       

NURSING HOME MINISTRY 

 Mary Ann Garton   

MONEY COUNTERS       

 Paul & Lori Broderick   

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is                          

committed to combating sexual abuse in the Church.     

If you are a victim of sexual abuse, or if you observe or 

suspect sexual abuse: 

1.  Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 (if the 

victim is currently under the age of 18), and 

2.  Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911, and 

3.  After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities,   

report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult to the           

Diocesan Ombudsman, Jenifer Valenti, at 816.812.2500 or                              

JeniferValenti@att.net, if the abuse involves a priest, deacon,          

employee or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph. 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing 

resources to victims of sexual abuse and their families.  

Please contact Victim Advocate, Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011or 

chastain@diocesekcsj.org for more info. 

Donut Sunday Sign-Up Sheet  

on table in Narthex.   

We need volunteers! 

Hosting is very easy! 

Saturday, June 30: 4 pm 

Ushers:        Open 

Lectors:       Judy McKowen & Clare Pelzel 

EMHC:         Charlie Harper & Elaine Stoll            

                                                                                                                                                                 

Sunday, July 1: 10 am  

Ushers:     Eric Niemann & Vince Seiler  

Lectors:    Bill Lueckenotte & Mary Ann Downey  

EMHC:      Karen Trotter & Joan Seiler  
       

NURSING HOME MINISTRY 

 Anne Martin   

MONEY COUNTERS       

 Open   

YEARLY BOX ENVELOPES 
 

It is that time of the year again! 
 

We start our new envelopes for the 
fiscal year 

July 1, 2018 thru June 30, 2019. 
 

Your box of envelopes are on the table 
in the narthex in alphabetical order. 

 
Please take your box of envelopes and use them.   

 

It is our way to keep track and generate an end of the 
year statement for taxes. 

 
Don’t forget to get your box of envelopes! 

MEETINGS 

Parish Council: Wed. August  , Parish Hall - 6:00pm 

Adoration: 1st Friday of month - July 6, 8:30am - 12                                                                                                  

Altar Society Meeting -  Next mtg in Sept. 

Knights of Columbus: 3rd Tues. of the month 6:45 pm         

Church Cleaning: June - Group 1 

Donut Sunday:  June 24 -  Open 
 

LEGION  OF MARY will be meeting on Monday                    

evenings at the home of Sherry Kutz.  Please see 

Terry or Carleen Miller for directions. 

 Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time…    
for every purpose under heaven.”     Ecc. 3-11                            

                  “..a time to heal..” 
 

JB Lile, Tricia Wolf, Breanna Beall                             

Donald O’Connor, Sandy Mathewson                                      

and Nancy Totton 

“..a time to die..” 

Pat Hales Luckenbill 

1st Saturday Mass and Confessions at                                                   

Mir House of Prayer.  

Fr. Christian Malewski,  

Pastor of Our Lady of Guadalupe Parish offers Confession at 

7:00 am and Mass at 8:00 am every first Saturday of the month 

at Mir House of Prayer.  

Retirement 

Yes, I am retiring but before anyone gets upset 

I am retiring from the Diocese                             

with my pension. 

I will still be here on a part-time basis (Wednesdays) so you’re 

not getting rid of me yet! 

But why I am writing this is to let you know that I will 

be making a Remembrance Quilt. 

Sometime soon I will be placing in the narthex fabric blocks that 

you can write either well wishes, words of wisdom, along with 

your name and year and I will sew them all into a quilt. 

You can either embroider your words or you can use a fabric 

pen. Must be a fabric pen so it won’t disappear after washing. 

Remember I am not leaving just working part time. 

Can’t wait to see how many I get back! 

Blessings to all, Marge 

 

Can’t believe it’s been 10 years on the 1st of July that I first 

came to St. Ann’s and St. Joseph’s! 

Envelopes:  $3,625     Plate:  $134     Candles:  $17                           

2nd Collection:  $456 

Total Parish:  $4,232 

2nd Collection:  August 18 & 19 - Diocesan Life & 

      Justice 

  Collections: 

June to Date:  $  8,529.00  

June Budget:   $11,165.55  

Year-To-Date:   $123,755.58             

Yearly Budget:   $133,986.55 

Thank you for supporting St. Ann’s Parish 

Weekend Collection June 16 & 17, 2018 

GOOD SHEPHERD PARISH - SMITHVILLE 

Eucharistic Adoration Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  

is the 1st and 3rd Sundays of each month  

following 10:30 Mass, closing at Midnight.  

All are welcome.  

Please use the east door and ring the adoration doorbell and 

someone will let you in.  

SAVE  THE DATE 

Sunday, July 29th  

After 10 am Mass  

Celebrating our Parish Feast Day                                         

Sts.  Ann & Joachim 

Pot Luck and Cookout   

Knights will provide hot dogs,                

buns and drinks. 

All other food will be pot luck. 

 Mark your calendars, dust off your lawn chairs 

and come and have some fun 

with your parish family! 

 

Parish Annual Garage Sale 

The Parish is getting ready for their                             

Annual Garage Sale 

 has been postponed and rescheduled for  sometime before 

school starts. 

For more information please contact                                                   

Judy McKowen (816) 539-2261 

mailto:JeniferValenti@att.net
mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org

